
Students of the Month - October

Four County Career Center is pleased to announce Destiny Duncan from Holgate High School as 
Student of the Month.  Destiny is the daughter of James and Charity Duncan and is a senior in the 
Veterinarian Assistance program at the Career Center. Destiny was nominated by her instructor, 
Stephanie Pippin.  She is a member of FFA and her church youth group.

Four County Career Center is pleased to announce Kasey Lash from Edon High School as Student 
of the Month.  Kasey is the son of Shane and Windy Swank and is a junior in the Hospitality 
Services program at the Career Center. Kasey was nominated by his instructor, Doug Tyas.  He is a 
member of Family, Career and Community Leaders of America (FCCLA).

Four County Career Center is pleased to announce Kayla Matney from Ayersville High School 
as Student of the Month.  Kayla is the daughter of Pamela Salyers and is a senior in the Law 
Enforcement & Security Tactics program at the Career Center.  Kayla was nominated by her 
instructor, Darrell Miller.  She is on the Skills USA Leadership Team and a member of National 
Technical Honor Society.

Four County Career Center is pleased to announce Morgan Guise from Wauseon High School as 
Student of the Month.  Morgan is the daughter of Richard and Shirley Guise and is a junior in the 
Fire & Rescue program at the Career Center.  Morgan was nominated by her instructor, Tonya 
Fisher.  She is a member of Skills USA.

Four County Career Center is pleased to announce Kristi Wort from Hicksville High School as 
Student of the Month.  Kristi is the daughter of Roberta Wort and is a senior in the Interior Design 
program at the Career Center.  Kristi was nominated by her academic instructor, Hannah Boroff.  
She is a member of Family, Career and Community Leaders of America (FCCLA).

Four County Career Center is pleased to announce Mariah Ankney from Fairview High School 
as Student of the Month.  Mariah is the daughter of Michael and Francine Ankney and is a junior 
in the Medical Office Technologies program at the Career Center.  Mariah was nominated by her 
instructor, Mary Jo Beilharz.  She is a member of Business Professionals of America (BPA).

Students who achieve this recognition throughout the 2012-2013 school year are honored with a 
certificate of recognition.


